
  26th  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME       
    SEPTEMBER 25,  2022 

             
       Celebrating in Christ   
Saturday September 24th   
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM   Harvey & Helen Haen     Req by: Family                     
Sunday   September 25th  
8:00 AM  Donald Haase       Req by: Phyllis Haase                      
10:00AM Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Thursday   September 29th  
8:00 AM    Rosary  
8:30 AM                                                                                                   
Saturday  October 1st  
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph                                                                           
6:00  PM Living and deceased member of St. Joseph & SSPP 
Sunday     October 2nd    
8:00 AM     William Anschutz    Req by: Julie & George Henkel 
10:00 AM     Mass St. Joseph  
1:00  PM      Spanish Mass                                                                                             
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
October 1st   

Lector:                Rachel DeMeuse 
Eucharistic Minister:  Deacon Mark                                       
Usher               Jason Leist & Brain Leist                                                                     
Sacristan:  Dan Ploor 

October 2nd  
Lector:                Richard Johnson  / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Mark 
Ushers:  Dale Peterson, Pete Polich & Dick Smith       
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                              $              1,633.53                                       
Visitors                                   $                   40.00 
Online                                     $                 477.00 
Candles                                  $                   18.00 
Building & Maintenance       $                     5.00 
Religious Education             $                 188.12 

 

Mass Intentions                                                                                                
Would you like to have a Mass said for your loved one. There are Mass 
opening for October, November and December.  Stop in or give  me a 

call  at the office.  920-743-4842.  They are $10.00 a Mass 

We are in need of a Secretary Trustee.  We have one person          
interested and are looking for anyone else who is interested in  

being the secretary trustee.  Please call the office at 920-743-4842 
and we can get you on the Ballot.  Thank you! 

               Have your PETS  Blessed                                                         
Sunday  October 2nd at 1pm at St Joseph with Deacon Ed.         

 Father Bob will be at Clergy Congress October 3 –5.     

The Christ Child Social of Door County will hold its next meeting 
on Monday, September 26th, at Sts. Peter and Paul in Institute.       
Social at 12:30pm; meeting at 1 pm.                               

 

Daily Scripture Readings   
Monday:           Jb 1:6-22 / Lk 9:46-50 
Tuesday:          Jb 3:1-3,11-17,20-23 / Lk 9:51-56 
Wednesday      Jb 9:1-12,14-16 / Lk 9:57-62 
Thursday:       Dan 7:9-10,13-14 or Rv 12:7-12a/ Jn 1:47-51 
Friday:              Jb 38:1,12-21,40:3-5 / Lk 10:13-16 
Saturday           Jb 42:1-3,5-6,12-17 / Lk 10:17-24                                                                            
Sunday        Hb 1:2-3,2:2-4 2Tm 1:6-8,13-14 / Lk 17:5-10 
 
                                           Suffering In Christ 
If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like one of our  
Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office                             
at 920-743-4842.  
====================================================================                         
A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle              
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all times. 
The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who wish to donate. 
The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a loved one. 

 
         The SEPTEMBER Tabernacle Candle     
            is lit in Loving Memory of  
             STEVE & GARY HAEN   
                   Requested by: Their Family  
 
                         Mass Minutes                                                                                    

                                 By Deacon Ed                                                      
The Gospel, or “Good News” of Jesus, tells the story of Jesus of       
Nazareth, the Christ, how he lived, travelled, taught, suffered, died, and 
rose from the dead.  The first three gospels, Matthew, Mark, and Luke 
are all similar in story line and so are called the synoptic gospels.                   
The fourth,  according to John, differs in outline but tells the same story. 
The disciples who lived with Jesus had their followers who listened to 
their teaching and the stories of Jesus, including his own words. At 
some point, perhaps 35  years after Christ’s resurrection, someone said, 
“You know, maybe we should write all this down.”    And so it began                                       
What is “The Creed?’                                                                                   
          DEACON’S CORNER                                       
        by  Deacon Mark Bortle                                        
How does one become a permanent deacon?  Men must be a confirmed 
member of the Roman Catholic Church,  permanent residents of the 
Green Bay diocese, and be between the ages of 30 and 55.  they must 
be recommended by their pastor; have a history of parish involvement, 
service to others, and leadership capabilities; be in good physical and 
emotional health; and have a stable work history.  A married applicant 
must have a stable and happy marriage and his wife and children must 
support his interest in the diaconate. Single applicants must be willing to 
commit to celibacy after ordination.  Applicants must have at least a high 
school diploma or its equivalent and be able to take college level             
courses.                                                                                                           

TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY  IN ORDINARY TIME                              
On September 27, the Church celebrates the feast of St. 
Vincent de Paul, who knew that “God had sent him to bring 
the good news to the poor.”   Together with your gifts, the 
members of the Society of St.  Vincent de Paul continue 
his work and mission right here at St. Joseph.  Thank you 
for your generosity! We simply could not do what we do  

without your help . Also, a Big shout out to all those who supported our 
“Friends of the Poor Walk” last Saturday.  We were able to raise over 
$9000.00 to assist our “Friends in need.”                                                          
Father Bob, Deacon Ed, Deacon Mark, Knights of Columbus, Green Bay 
Packer, Jon Runyan (76) and all who walked or helped in any way, we 
are so very grateful.  “We cannot better assure our eternal happiness 
than by living and dying in the service of the poor, in the arms of       
Providence, and with genuine renouncement of ourselves in order to 
follow Jesus Christ.” (St Vincent de Paul)                                                                 
HELP WANTED: We are looking for a few good people to join us as 
fellow Vincentians. It is a great way to help you live out your faith. 
Call Denis McCarthy  715-212-1190. Thank you for helping us help 
others. Keep us in your prayers and know that you are in ours. 
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Jesus invites us to remain faithful, and to resist the temptation to stray. 

      Blessing Box                                                                                          
 Located on the side of Church                                   

The blessing box could use new and gently use school 
clothes. Please contact a  volunteer if you have any  questions.  

Thank You for supporting our  parish Blessing Box.                                                                                                             
 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           

 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-0352          

               Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish’s                     
communication efforts.  We are so incredibly grateful for the generosity 
of all our bulletin sponsors.  Please take the bulletin home and use the      
services provided by our sponsors. Tell them “Thank You” when      
visiting their business or when you see them in Church.                                                               
          This week’s spotlight:                                                                                   
 DOOR COUNTY MEDICAL CENTER SKILLED NURSING  
             Thank you  for supporting our parish  

                                    “GRIEF SHARE                                                                                
Beginning September 1 –Thursday 6:00—8:00 pm  Grief Share is a 
safe place to find healing and  a new  sessions begin in September.  
Each Thursday in September  October and early November we offer 
this caring ministry for thirteen weeks. It is open to everyone. There is 
no charge. Invite a friend to come along.  Hosted at St Peter’s for all 
members of the community. 

           THE 40 DAYS FOR LIFE WALK BEGINS                                           
The Fall 40 days for life Campaign starts September 28 thru November 
6th, on the sidewalk near Planned Parenthood Clinic on Oneida St., 
Green Bay. Door County Catholic Parishes are set for Sunday         
afternoons Oct 9th, Oct 23rd, & Nov 6th from 12:00-2:00 to walk and 
pray. For carpooling call Diane 920-743-2260.                                                        
                                                                                       
  THAT MAN IS YOU!      ATTENTION MEN!!!                                                                  
Season ll of TMIY Saturday 8am—9:30am at St. Joseph hall                            
The format is a short social gathering, viewing a 30 minute video, and 
discussing the presentation in a small group setting.  Refreshments  
will be served! 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS will  BE GIVING AWAY “LIFE SAVERS” IN 
THE ENTRANCE TO CHURCH AFTER Mass on October 1st and 2nd 
and hope that you can be a “life Saver” by making a donation to their 
Pro-Life fund.  The funds are used to promote respect for life in all 
stages and ages.  

GB  Diocese Council of Catholic Women Morning of Reflection: 
Peace in the Midst of the Storm   To be led by  Sister Elise 
Cholewinski OSF.                                                                                                      
This gathering  held at Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish 
at 401 Gray Street in Green Bay is open to all women.  The day begins 
at 8:30 AM with registration and continental breakfast. Opening Prayer 
at 9:00 AM. Adjournment will be at 12:30 PM. Registration is $12 per 
person.  All registrations  are due by October 1.  If you would like to 
register or would like more information, please call 920-794-8276. 

Caring Angels are volunteers from our Catholic Community that have 
a strong desire to sit with children on their journey.  We can achieve 
this by listening, reading, playing a game, talking, and spending time 
with them. If you cannot get to the school physically you can become a 
pen pal with a student.  We  recognize the need to foster our youth in 
our schools to help children to grow to their full potential and feel     
empowered to be who they are. Only by joining together and helping 
each other can our youth build upon their self-confidence. Please    
contact Laura Hoffman  at 920-743-2062. 

Edge and Life Teen Middle and High School Religious                         
Education and Youth Ministry            

Important information regarding registration: 

Please make sure you are on Sarah’s  email list. If you   haven’t received 
anything in the past several weeks, please email Sarah ASAP.                    
stgavin25@gmail.com . 

Confirmation is for the Class of 2023                                                                           
Edge is Faith Formation for grades 6-8                                                                   
Life Teen is Faith Formation for grades 9-11  

Parents of teens grades 6-11, If you did not attend one of the parent  
meetings, Please contact Sarah ASAP.  

KICK OFF DATES:  

Confirmation: Wed, October 5th at 7:30 at St. Joseph                                              
Edge: Wed, October 12th at 5:30 pm at St Joseph                                                
Life Teen : Wed, October 12th at 6:30 pm at St Joseph 

Lord, we ask you to bless our Confirmation, Edge, and Life teen   
ministries. As Christ gave You thanks and fed many, may we give 
You thanks for these ministries and ask You to “multiply” them and 
nurture its growth for Your glory.                                                                                           
We pray for all middle and high school students.  May they be open 
to God’s love, compassion and tender mercy.                 Amen 

     What’s Happening in Children’s Ministry!                                     
Thank you  to the everyone  that donated to the  Religious Ed Programs  
on Catechetical Sunday.  We will be using these donations for Educational 
formation for all ages.                                                                                             
Genesis Second Grade Students ONLY      First class is Wednesday, 
September 28th at 5:30 p m located in the Faith Formation Center.       
Bring You  Favorite Stuffed animal to Genesis, Wednesday, October 
5th For a Special Blessing by Father Bob.                                                       
Blessing of the animals feast of St. Francis of Assisi if celebrated on     
October 4th  

Registration is in the mail! If you have not received your                          
registration, please contact Laura Hoffman at 920-743-2062 or             
lhoffman@stjosephsb.com  There are registration forms in the entry at all 
parishes. The Genesis program will start Wednesday, October 5, at 5:30 to 
6:45 located in the Faith Formation Center Building.  

We need you! Come join the fun! The Genesis Program is in need of subs 
for all grades! For more information contact Laura Hoffman at                   
lhoffman@stjosephsb.com  

  Liturgy of the Word for Children!                                               
All Children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in the    
Liturgy of the Word for Children at the 10:00 an Sunday Mass at St.      
Joseph Church.  

The Genesis facebook page has changed! You can find us on  Facebook 
under GENESIS/TriParish Elementary Religious   Education Program.   
Look for upcoming information for the   Genesis Program!   

         What’s Happening in Adult Formation!                                           
There is a wonderful Bible Study every Tuesday at 10:00 am at St Joseph 
Faith Formation Center. Come join Penny Biwer as she leads a reviving 
Bible study on the weekly readings that will stir your spirit! 
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Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office                             

                         

Mass Minutes                                                                                    
By Deacon Ed                                                      

Nazareth, the Christ, how he lived, travelled, taught, suffered, died, and 

are all similar in story line and so are called the synoptic gospels.                   
The fourth,  according to John, differs in outline but tells the same story. 
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by  Deacon Mark Bortle                                        
How does one become a permanent deacon?  Men must be a confirmed 

support his interest in the diaconate. Single applicants must be willing to 
commit to celibacy after ordination.  Applicants must have at least a high 
school diploma or its equivalent and be able to take college level             
courses.                                                                                                           

SIXTH SUNDAY  IN ORDINARY TIME                              

God had sent him to bring 

”                                                          
Father Bob, Deacon Ed, Deacon Mark, Knights of Columbus, Green Bay 

(St Vincent de Paul)                                                                 
HELP WANTED: We are looking for a few good people to join us as 
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